
February 16, 2015 
 
RE: HB 2642 
 
Dear Representative Huffman, 
 
I am a veteran in the medical spa Industry. My career encompasses over 25 years of 
experience and advanced training. I have been an independent contractor with 
Plastic Surgeons, Medi- Spa’s and 5 Start Luxury Spa’s all over the Pacific Northwest. 
I find myself in an elite group of professionals in The Gorge. We take our education 
and training very seriously. Safety is our utmost concern.  
 
I support HB 2642 and encourage you to do the same. This will establish training & 
safety in regards to medical esthetics and lasers. Doing this gives us the credibility in 
our profession. We will be able to continue and foster official working relationships 
with a healthcare provider as well.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Melissa Still 
1 of 16,000  
 
 


